June 1, 2017

Dear Parents,

Congratulations on a wonderful year. Thank you for all your help throughout the past year. I look forward to seeing you around the school and church. I miss everyone already.

Some students will be returning to me next year. Most will go to Mrs. Hogan in K-4. In your envelopes are; a letter from Mrs. Adams, a supply list for next school year, a progress report and this class letter from me.

As I clean and close up the room for the summer, I am reminded of precious little moments. I am so fortunate to have shared this time with your children. Their academic journey has begun. On a larger scale, their life is beginning. I trust the spiritual and social lessons we have learned together this past year, will serve them as they grow.

I look forward to those returning to me next year. I will always remember, love, and pray for each child that has been my student.

Please enjoy your summer. Enjoy your family and I will see you soon.

As always, I thank so much for entrusting me with your child's growth and education.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kelly